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Dear Sir / Madam,
Public drop-in day on Tuesday 13" September — Fitzrovia street and traffic issues

Camden Council is asking local stakeholders about their views on transport related issues in Fitzrovia
(between Euston Road, Tottenham Court Road, just north of Oxford Street, and Cleveland Street - see
the map overleaf). As a local resident or business, we want to know what you think would improve the
streets and traffic in the area.

Camden is holding a drop-in session to give you the opportunity to highlight what you think are the key
street and traffic problems and what solutions you would like to see. Council officers will be present to
discuss your traffic questions with you.

Camden is interested in your views on a wide range of traffic issues, including:
Are there enough safe pedestrian crossings?

Are the streets safe for cycling?

Are there streets where vehicles drive too fast?

Can the streets be made safer and more attractive?

Venue: Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Centre, 39 Tottenham Street, London, W1T 4RX

Date: Tuesday 13" September 2011

Time: 3.30pm — 7.30pm

If you would like any further information, please contact Raymond Cheng in the Design Team on either
020 7974-2466 or Raymond.Cheng@camden.gov.uk

After the drop-in session, Council officers will consider the views from residents and businesses and
undertake a public consultation on the most suitable proposals in October 2011.

Yours sincerely

Raymond Cheng
Traffic Engineer

Director
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